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Important Update - April Holidays and Term 2   
(as at 2:45pm Thursday 9 April 2020) 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for doing such a wonderful job over the last three weeks to continue your child’s learning from 
home. As a principal and a parent, I completely understand your stress and anxiety. I know the pressure 
parents have had placed on them having to take on board the learning from home model.  
 
I encourage you all to not overload yourself or your children. This will eventually come to an end and we 
will get back to normal. Nothing we do can replace the outstanding work of our teachers and the face-to-
face teaching and learning that occurs in our school. We are setting work for children to do from home but 
please just get through as much as you can and trust that when this is over we will be able to get back to 
supporting your children within our classrooms. Teachers are incredible professionals and when school 
goes back to normal our major goal will be to make sure that our students are on track with their learning. 
 
In our current environment things can change from day to day but at present I am expecting that things 
will remain how they currently are for the early part of Term 2. I will continue to update you as much as 
possible. As per our current procedures, the Week 1, Term 2 learning packages will be available for 
collection from Tuesday 28 April.  
 
I hope that all our families have a safe and restful beak. Now more than ever it is so important to take the 
time and appreciate our loved ones. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 

Mr Hani Zahra 
Principal 
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